You're Invited to ﬁ
Sip with the Supt. ¥

-
Dundee Community Schools will be hosting two “Sip with the -
Superintendent” events this fall. Please join us at the following locations *

on the dates noted to have a cup of coffee or a hot chocolate with the

Superintendent of Schools, in a casual atmosphere. E

When and Where:

Monday, October 24, 2016: Bricktown Coney
Island Restaurant, 112 Main Street, Dundee

8:00-9:00 a.m.



